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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

 Fire Chief Chris Bright 

 Police Chief James Guido 

From: Councillor Jessica A. Giannino, Chairwoman 

 Public Safety Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting – Executive Session 

Date: April 30, 2020 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Public Safety Sub-Committee will hold a meeting via remote 

participation in Executive Session on Monday evening, May 4, 2020 at 5:00 P.M. at which time 

the committee will discuss the following item(s): 

 
 

20-137 Motion presented by Councillor Giannino:  In accordance with Open Meeting Law 

Executive Session Purpose 4 to discuss the deployment of security personnel or 

devices, or strategies with respect thereto, that the City Council Sub-Committee on 

Public Safety meet in Executive Session to discuss the safety protocol measures 

being taken to protect our firefighters and police officers as they relate to COVID-

19.  Further, that the Mayor, Fire Chief Bright, and Police Chief Guido be invited 

to participate in this Executive Session. 

 
How to Participate Remotely via Zoom 

 

Please click the link below to join the webinar:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83647512526 

 

Or iPhone one-tap :  

    US: +19292056099,,83647512526#  or +13017158592,,83647512526#  

Or Telephone: 

    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

        US: +1 929 205 6099  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 669 900 6833  or +1 

253 215 8782  or +1 346 248 7799  

    Webinar ID: 836 4751 2526 

 

 

Please note that if the Public Safety Sub-Committee votes to enter into Executive Session, 

remote participation will not be available once the vote occurs. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83647512526

